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Friday 7th July
Dear Parents/Carers,

Next week, schools nationally will receive SATs results for their Year Six pupils. Our
children and staff have worked exceptionally hard to ensure that they were as well
prepared as they could possibly be. Naturally, our children are both anxious and excited to
see how they fared with the tests.

To help to manage emotions, Miss Dobson will share the results with pupils on an
individual basis. We will share the results sensitively and praise children for all of their
achievements regardless of their final results. By carrying out baseline assessments at the
start of Year Six, we are sure that we will be able to demonstrate progress for all children

and let them know how proud we are of them.
If you have any queries or would prefer to share the results yourself, please get in touch,

Many thanks,
Joel Routledge
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